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Dear Mr Paulley

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 — INFORMATION REQUEST

Your request for information regarding correspondence from Leonard Cheshire Disability on fees
paid to them has now been considered. Unfortunately the Southern Health & Social Care Trust
does not hold the information you have requested. The Trust has not received the
correspondence you have referred to.

If you are unhappy as to how this request has been handled, you should write to Mrs Claire
Graham, the FOI lead for the Trust.

If, after receiving a response, you remain unhappy, you can refer your complaint to the
Information Commissioner at The Information Commissioner’s office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, SK9 5AF. It is important to note that if you refer any matter to the Information
Commissioner, you will need to show evidence of having gone through the Trust's complaints
procedure to try to resolve the matter with the Trust in the first instance.

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact Mrs Claire Graham at the following
address:

Southern Health & Social Care Trust
Ferndale

Bannvale Site

10 Moyallen Road

Gilford

BT63 51X

Tel: 028 38 833250
Email: Foi. Team@Southerntrust.hscni.net

Yours sincerely

& v

PAULA CLARKE
CHIEF EXECUTIVE (INTERIM)

Trust Headquarters, Craigavon Area Hospital site, 68 Lurgan Road, Portadown, Craigavon BT63 5QQ
Tel: 02838 613960 Email: elaine.wright@southerntrust.hscni.net



